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PUBLIC MEETING FEBRUARY 5 ON LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION 
FOR BROWNS FERRY NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1, 2, AND 3

The U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will hold a public meeting on February 5 in
Decatur, Alabama, to discuss how the agency will review the application submitted by the Tennessee
Valley Authority to renew the operating licenses for the Browns Ferry Plant, Units 1, 2 & 3.

The meeting will begin at 7 p.m., at Calhoun Community College, Aerospace Technology Building
Auditorium, 6250 US Highway 31 North, Decatur, Alabama.  Members of the public are invited to ask
questions on the NRC’s license renewal review process. 

The purpose of the meeting is for the NRC staff to provide information on how the license
renewal process works and how the public can participate in this process. 

The NRC received the license renewal application for Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant from the
Tennessee Valley Authority on January 6.

The license renewal application is available on the agency’s Web site at this address:
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams/web-based.html by entering accession number ML040060355.  
Help in using the online document library is available by contacting the NRC Public Document Room
staff at 301-415-4737 or 800-397-4209, or by sending an electronic message to pdr@nrc.gov

In addition, copies of the license renewal application are available at the Athens-Limestone
Public Library, at 405 E. South Street, Athens, Alabama.
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